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Wendy Parker, a graduate of the Leadership Lab’ s class of 2017, served
as a member of the LLAB Alumni Board from 2018 to 2023. Throughout
her tenure, she held various positions, including Vice-President, President,
Secretary, and Communications Chair. To acknowledge her commitment
to leadership development and express gratitude for her years of service
to the North San Antonio Chamber of Commerce, the LLAB Alumni Board
has introduced the Wendy Parker Memorial Scholarship. The scholarship
will be granted to those who best exemplify the values Wendy embodied
and demonstrated daily.

Applicants to Leadership Lab are required to write an essay explaining
their understanding of Servant and Value-Based Leadership. The board
will evaluate each applicant based on their alignment with Wendy’ s core
values, which include compassion, optimism, mentorship, tolerance, and

service.



